
Year 3 Newsletter 14 
                                                                                              

Friday 15th December  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
                                                        
In English this week, we used the skills that we have learnt to write a letter to our 
friends. Some of us wrote about what Santa gets up to on Christmas Eve and 
some of us wrote about other celebrations within the year.  
 
In Maths, we continued to practise the grid method for multiplication and then 
solved a range of problems using this method. Practising times tables as much as 
possible will support your child’s fluency and accuracy when solving multiplication 
and division calculations. By the end of Year 3, it is hoped that children can recall 
multiplication and division facts for the x2, x10, x5, x3, x4, x6, x8 tables fluently.   
 

We would like to remind you that the Year 3 Christmas party will take place on 
Tuesday afternoon next week – you will have received some information about this 
earlier on in the week. Your child should come to school in their school uniform 
and there will be an opportunity to change into party clothes in the afternoon.  
 
Year 3 thoroughly enjoyed taking part in the Overgate 
Reindeer Run this week. We would like to thank you for your 
support and donations towards this.  
 
 
NEXT WEEK-  
 
Christmas service in church – Tuesday 19th December (am) 
Year 3 Party – Tuesday 19th December (pm)  
Christmas Jumper Day – Thursday 21st December (suggested donation of £1 to 
support Save the Children). 
  
 
 

Miss Stephenson and Miss Parker  
 
 

 

 

 

 


